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We have been blessed with the opportunity to establish Rav Baruch’s Kollel in Bergenfield, New
Jersey.

For the past few years, the Rav has dedicated himself to spreading Torah and bringing young
bochrim closer to Yidishkite. Many of us have had the privilege of growing close to the Rav and
have recognized the need for a central Torah hub, where the Rav can continue to inspire, and
where guys can come to learn, farbreng, and truly become a part of the community.

Baruch Hashem, the community already exists, and this vibrant group is already thriving with
activities like Tuesday night learning, Thursday night farbrengens, Shabbatons, and more. Our
goal is to build on this momentum by creating a dedicated space for Torah learning and growth,
while continuing to welcome new members into this special group.

Our mission is to establish a place that fulfills the community’s Torah needs, which, in today’s
world, means a full-time kollel. We will begin with a Sunday through Thursday night seder
program, where the Rav will be present each evening, giving shiur, and schmoozing with guys.
Approximately 15 avreichim will learn full-time. It will be a place where individuals can
establish a regular learning routine, study with the Rav, learn from the avreichim, or simply
gather to chat, eat, and bond with the chevre.

As we embark on this exciting new chapter, we feel it's important to share our long-term vision
for the yeshiva. Our goal is to expand beyond a nighttime kollel and transform it into a full-time
makom Torah—a place with vibrant daily minyanim, continuous learning throughout the day,
weekly speakers, and much more. With the momentum we've already built over the past few
months, and the further growth we anticipate from launching this yeshiva, we are confident that
this vision will soon become a reality, B’ezrat Hashem.

As we take these important steps forward, we are seeking to raise $250,000 by the end of this
week to help fund the initial stages of this exciting venture. This will allow us to establish a
strong foundation for the yeshiva and ensure we can continue to build on the momentum we've
already created. We need the support and partnership of everyone in the community to make this
vision a reality. Whether through a generous donation or helping to spread the word, your
contribution will play a crucial role in the success of this endeavor. Together, with Hashem’s
help, we can make this dream come true and provide a lasting, meaningful impact on the lives of
many Amen!



